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Friday 6th January 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We hope you had a fantastic Christmas break and enjoyed some quality time with family and friends. The children 
have settled back into school life with ease, they are eager and enthusiastic about this terms learning already which 
is amazing!  
 
Science-Periscopes 
 
Next week, we will be making periscopes as part of our Science topic of light. For these, we will need a cereal box per 
pair, in each class. If you have any cereal boxes that you could donate in order for this experiment to come to life, we 
would be extremely grateful. Thank you! 
 
DT-Anderson Shelters 
 
The children haven’t been told yet, however as part of our new topic-World War 2, the children will be creating a 
small Anderson shelter as part of their DT learning. If you have any strong cardboard lying around at home, again we 
would love to have this to use as part of our project. 
 
Residential-Deposit 
 
Just a gentle and polite reminder that if your child will be attending the residential to Bentley Copse, the deposit of 
£50 is due by Friday 27th January 2023.  
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Zofia-For improved focus in class and a positive attitude to learning. 

Maisie-For creating an amazing script, explaining how light travels. 

Kestrels 

Dylan-For showing great confidence when dividing fractions by whole numbers this week. 

Tobi-For presenting his science to his peers using scientific knowledge and vocabulary. 

Jays 

Aaliyah-For great organisation and teamwork when researching key events from world war 2. 

Rhys-For great organisation and teamwork when researching key events from world war 2. 

 

We’re so proud of your continued hard work! 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
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Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

All that’s left to say is Merry Christmas! We hope you have a relaxing and restful break with your loved one and we 

wish you a happy and healthy New Year.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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